
WILLOW BROOK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING AND  

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED 2022 BUDGET AND 

NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO 2021 BUDGET  
 

November 19, 2021 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of the WILLOW BROOK 

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT (the “District”) Summit County, State of Colorado, will hold a regular meeting (the 
“Meeting”) at 3:30 p.m. on Friday, November 19, 2021, and that such proposed budget will be considered for 
adoption at a public hearing during a regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the District to be held on Friday, 
November 19, 2021, at 3:30 p.m., also for the purpose of conducting such business as may come before the Board. In 
light of the COVID-19 epidemic and related Executive Order D-2020-123 Amending and Extending Executive Order D-
2020-091 (Safer at Home and in the Vast, Great Outdoors) issued by Governor Polis on June 30, 2020, the District 
requests that members of the public join and participate in the Board meeting via telephone and/or video 
conference.  
The meeting can be accessed by the following link: https://zoom.us/j/96939025800 
 
If you are unable to join from a computer, you can dial 1-253-215-8782 and enter the Webinar ID when 

prompted. Webinar ID: 969 3902 5800, Passcode: 268459 

 FOR THOSE CALLING IN, PLEASE PRESS *6 TO MUTE/UNMUTE YOUR PHONE 
  

 FURTHER, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget has been submitted to the District for the 

ensuing year of 2022. A copy of the proposed budget has been filed in the office of Community Resource Services of 

Colorado, 7995 East Prentice Avenue, Ste 103E, Greenwood Village, CO, where the same is open for public inspection.  

Such proposed budget will be considered at the meeting of the District to be held at 3:30 p.m. on Friday, November 19, 

2021. Any interested elector within the District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections at any 

time prior to the final adoption of the 2022 budget. 
 

 FURTHER, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed amended budget has been submitted to the District for 

the fiscal year of 2021. A copy of the proposed amended 2021 budget has been filed in the office of Community Resource 

Services of Colorado, where the same is open for public inspection. Such proposed amended budget will be considered at 

the meeting of the District to be held at 3:30 p.m. on Friday, November 19, 2021. Any interested elector within the 

District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections at any time prior to the final adoption of the 

2021 budget amendment. 
 

The meeting is open to the public. 

 
 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

    WILLOW BROOK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

     By:                     Sue Blair ______________ 

             District Manager 
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